
 

9240 Explorer Drive, Suite 215 
Colorado Springs, CO 80920 
(719) 473-7000 

June 28, 2024 

Dear Champion Health Associates patients, 

This letter is to inform you of provider transitions. 

Dr. Matthew Spaur has accepted a role at another clinic. As of July 8, 2024, Dr. Spaur will 
no longer be a member of the Champion Health Associates team. As of July 9, 2024, Dr. 
Spaur will practice chiropractic at the following location: 

Thrive Health Systems 
4209 Centennial Blvd 

Colorado Springs, CO 80907 
(719) 475-8676 

In addition, we previously announced Dr. Gary Wood’s transition out of Champion Health 
Associates to practice chiropractic at a slower pace. Dr. Wood may be found at 

Rocking G-P Chiropractic 
1840 Woodmoor Drive, Suite104 

Monument, Colorado 80132 
(719) 225-4949 

We will miss Dr. Wood and Dr. Spaur and would like to wish them well in their new 
endeavors. 

Sincerely, 

Jessica Daly 
Clinic Director 


